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 Gwinnett Place CID Reelects Members To Board of Directors 

Leo Wiener and Melanie Alfredsson unanimously reelected  

(DULUTH)—Two members of the Gwinnett Place Community Improvement District were 
reelected to three-year terms Wednesday as members of the organization’s Board of 
Directors. 

Leo Wiener, a founding Board member who has served since 2005, has chaired the 
GPCID for the last two years. Wiener is a principal and partner with Glenwood 
Development Company, LLC. Glenwood Development is the owner of Mall Corners 
shopping center on Pleasant Hill Road. 

Melanie Alfredsson is the Store Manager for JC Penney at Gwinnett Place Mall.  She has 
32 years of experience in all facets of the retail industry. 

Both members were unanimously elected to the Board at the April 9th GPCID monthly 
meeting. 

“This is a very productive Board of Directors, and we’re very pleased with the reelection of 
these two members,” said Board member Mark Williams. “We are looking forward to 
continuing the progress we’ve had.” 

“Our CID has been very successful in transforming the area,” said Executive Director Joe 
Allen. “We’ve seen major traffic improvements like the new Diverging Diamond 
Interchange at Pleasant Hill Road over I-85, significant pedestrian improvements such 
miles of new sidewalks and streetscapes, and positive momentum occurring with the 
creation of new jobs and economic development incentives. Our Board has done a great 
job leading these efforts.” 
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